
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Families,  
 

Thank you for enrolling your student in our FRSD Super Summer program. We are proud to be able to 

offer this program at no cost to our Fern Ridge families. The Oregon Department of Education has 

made this money available to all districts in Oregon. Our goal is to not only promote and support 

student well-being but to also provide learning opportunities grounded in student interests that can 

ignite and renew engagement, foster learning, and nourish in-person programming. We are excited 

to be offering a fun and engaging 4 week program.  

 

IMPORTANT SUPER SUMMER DATES: 

• JULY-12- August 5: 

o First day is July 12th 

o Last day is August 5th 

o Super Summer classes will be held on Mondays, Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and Thursdays 

 

• ACADEMICS AND ACTIVITIES: 

o Students will be provided with small group math and reading instruction on a daily basis 

o Students will participate in 2 different enrichment activities per day. Enrichment groups 

include: 

▪ Lane Arts Council- 4 different Artist Programs 

▪ Nearby Nature- Outdoor Nature Detective 

▪ Kelly Thibodeaux- The Art of Fiddling 

▪ Growing a Future Farm  

▪ AND MORE!! 

 

• OTHER IMPORTANT INFORMATION: 

o FRSD K-5 Super Summer will be held at Elmira Elementary School. 

o Students are in Super Summer from 9:00am-2:00pm 

o Students may be dropped off at 8:45am 

 

 

If you are no longer able to attend, please call the school ASAP to let us know.  

 

We are continuing to finalize transportation plans, so please communicate with the school if you 

need to make any changes. 

 

If you have any additional questions or concerns please feel free to contact either Elmira at 541-935-

8214 or Veneta at 541-935-8225. 
 

 Thank you,  
 

Michelle Marshall       Lisa Leatham 

mmarshall@fernridge.k12.or.us     lleatham@fernridge.k12.or.us 

FRSD Super Summer Site Supervisor    FRSD Super Summer Site Supervisor 
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